
High Commission of India, 
Nairobi 

           
              The High Commission of India in Nairobi is pleased to inform you that the Bharat 
Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL), Electronics Division, Bengaluru has invited tenders from 
reputed companies for supply of following materials: - 
  

  

             The High Commission of India, Nairobi invites reputable organizations in Kenya 
to take part in these tenders.  The tender details can be downloaded from the websites: 
https://bhel.abcprocure.com/EPROC/ ;  https://eprocure.gov.in/epublish/app   

                                                                                                         

(Nairobi, 26-08-2019) 

 

 

Sl.No. Material  Ref No Due Date Details can be downloaded 
at 

1. Supply of MMS 
Columns for 50 
MW Solar PV 
Plant, 
MAHAGENCO at 
Kaudgaon, 
Maharashtra 

RFQSPKSCPV041 02.09.2019 http://www.bhel.com/tender
/view_tender.php?tenderid=
48298        


